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We found Robert through his website and from our initial meeting to completion we were very impressed not only by the quality of workmanship but also by his honesty and reliability. We are thrilled with the finished product. Our basement looks great! 

Robert did a fantastic job. He was meticulous, clean, prompt and highly professional. The quality of his workmanship was outstanding. We will hire Whitby Interiors again for our next project. We highly recommend Robert as he certainly exceeded our expectations.

I have heard before that (If you are going to do it, do it right the first time) Robert did just that.
I would not hesitate, to call him again or recommend him to our friends and family. 

Thanks again Robert.

Jim & Sandy Cutler

